
Dear table tennis community, 
 
There is currently a 200-person limit for indoor gatherings and events. My Vaccine Passes must be 
used until 11:59pm on 4 April. From 11:59pm on 4 April 2022, there will be no requirement to use 
My Vaccine Pass.  
 
We do not envisage reaching the 200-person limit in the Auckland table tennis stadium except for 
major competitions and events. Therefore, after 11:59pm on 4 April 2022 stadium keyholder 
members will be able to access the Auckland table tennis stadium 24-hours a day, 7 days a week. 
 
The Auckland table tennis stadium office will be open as follows: 
Monday – Friday 10.00a.m. – 9.00p.m. 
Saturday – Sunday 10.00a.m. – 6.00p.m. 
 
Face masks are still required to be worn in the Auckland table tennis stadium when not participating. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in the Auckland table tennis stadium! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Shane Warbrooke 
Chief Executive Officer 
Auckland Table Tennis Association 
P.O. Box 9247, Newmarket, Auckland  1149 
Ph. +64 9 520 2291 
Mob. +64 27 2703166 
 

         


